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Demons is an extraordinary social satire whose ending will leave you reeling.

It is the middle of winter. Seven friends travel to a remote coastal beach house for the weekend.

Without phones, internet or television, they sit around the fireplace, telling stories, each exposing the foibles
of humankind.

But as a storm rolls in and torrential rain cuts the party off from the outside world, it soon becomes clear that
some secrets are best kept hidden.

Demons is an extraordinary novel by one of Australia's great writers.

Wayne Macauley is the author of three highly acclaimed novels: Blueprints for a Barbed-Wire Canoe,
Caravan Story and, most recently, The Cook, which was shortlisted for the Western Australian Premier's
Book Award, a Victorian Premier's Literary Award and the Melbourne Prize Best Writing Award. He lives
in Melbourne.

'Macauley has ingeniously refurbished an old tale to capture the perplexing vacuity of a generation…a fierce
and uncomfortable novel about contemporary Australian life that drives us to ask why we are who we are, as
it simultaneously makes us wish we were better.' Weekend Australian

'Absorbing.' Saturday Paper

'Brilliant, thought-provoking.' Otago Daily Times

'Absorbing, thought-provoking and altogether quite brilliant.' BookMooch

'The novel [has] the potential to resonate with Australians in the same way as Christos Tsiolkas's The Slap,
only it's darker and more complex.' Herald Sun/Courier Mail

'Demons is a compelling, can't-put-it-down book. Not because of any thrilling action, but because of its
ordinary, troubled characters, their ordinary everyday struggles and the stories they tell. In a way the novel is
like a collection of short stories, although every one of them leads us to understand more about the teller and
the listeners as they start to hit uncomfortably close to home. Each story and how it is told offers fascinating
insight into human nature in a humorous, yet sharp critique of contemporary society and its many flaws.' Surf
Coast Times

'The pace is headlong; the disintegration relentless. Startling, discomforting, and not likely to be underrated.'
Auckland Herald
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From reader reviews:

Bobbie Wallace:

In this 21st century, people become competitive in most way. By being competitive at this point, people have
do something to make them survives, being in the middle of typically the crowded place and notice by
surrounding. One thing that often many people have underestimated it for a while is reading. Sure, by
reading a e-book your ability to survive increase then having chance to stay than other is high. To suit your
needs who want to start reading the book, we give you this specific Demons book as nice and daily reading
reserve. Why, because this book is greater than just a book.

Ann Gonzalez:

Hey guys, do you wishes to finds a new book you just read? May be the book with the title Demons suitable
to you? Often the book was written by famous writer in this era. The book untitled Demonsis the one of
several books that will everyone read now. This specific book was inspired many men and women in the
world. When you read this book you will enter the new way of measuring that you ever know before. The
author explained their plan in the simple way, thus all of people can easily to understand the core of this
book. This book will give you a lot of information about this world now. To help you see the represented of
the world with this book.

Mary Fix:

Typically the book Demons has a lot info on it. So when you make sure to read this book you can get a lot of
benefit. The book was authored by the very famous author. The writer makes some research prior to write
this book. This book very easy to read you can find the point easily after perusing this book.

Barry Altman:

Beside this particular Demons in your phone, it could give you a way to get closer to the new knowledge or
details. The information and the knowledge you can got here is fresh through the oven so don't become
worry if you feel like an previous people live in narrow commune. It is good thing to have Demons because
this book offers for you readable information. Do you at times have book but you don't get what it's facts
concerning. Oh come on, that would not happen if you have this within your hand. The Enjoyable set up here
cannot be questionable, just like treasuring beautiful island. Use you still want to miss the idea? Find this
book and read it from now!
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